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ITEM TITLE:
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RECOMMENDATION:

Receive and file

SUMMARY STATEMENT:

City Administration has invited Dr. Anne Zink, state of Alaska chief medical officer, and Dr. Angela
Alfaro, Valdez physician, to provide a COVID-19 presentation for Valdez City Council regarding
vaccination and other topics.

This portion of the meeting will occur around the 8pm timeframe.

Due to the format of this session, a virtual option for the public to ask Dr. Zink and/or Dr. Alfaro
questions will not be offered.

· If members of the public have specific questions for the physicians and cannot attend the
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meeting in person, they are welcome to submit their questions to pio@valdezak.gov before
noon on Tuesday, September 7th.

· Staff will then collect those questions and provide them to the physicians prior the meeting.
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